
From:
To: Longfield Solar Farm
Cc:
Subject: RE: Longfield Solar Farm - Adequacy of Consultation Request Letter
Date: 10 March 2022 14:04:26
Importance: High

Dear Mr Sedgman,
 
Thank you for your email below.
 
As far as I am aware, the London Borough of Redbridge has not been consulted on this development but we are unaware as to why the
Council would be consulted. As I understand it, the development is outside of the Council’s boundaries.
 
Please could you provide any further information.
 
 
 
 
Kind regards,
 
Karishma Mahomed
Planning Lawyer
Legal Services-Assurance
London Borough of Redbridge
128-142 High Road, Town Hall,
Ilford,Essex,IG1 1DD
DX 134261, Ilford 8
Tel: 0208 708 3710

Web: www.redbridge.gov.uk
Twitter: @RedbridgeLive

 

 
LONDON BOROUGH OF REDBRIDGE DISCLAIMER
This email contains proprietary conf dential information some or all of which may be legally privileged and/or subject to the provisions of privacy
legislation. It is intended solely for the addressee.

If you are not the intended recipient, an addressing or transmission error has misdirected this e-mail; you must not use, disclose, copy, print or
disseminate the informat on contained within this e-mail.

Please notify the author immediately by replying to this email. Any views expressed in this email are those of the indiv dual sender, except where the
sender specifically states these to be the views of the London Borough of Redbridge.

This email has been scanned for all viruses and all reasonable precautions have been taken to ensure that no viruses are present. 

The London Borough of Redbridge cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.
 

From: Longfield Solar Farm <LongfieldSolarFarm@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 01 March 2022 16:29
Subject: Longfield Solar Farm - Adequacy of Consultation Request Letter
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Please find attached to this email, an Adequacy of Consultation Request for the Longfield Solar Farm project, which
was submitted to the Planning Inspectorate by Longfield Solar Farm Limited on 28 February 2022. Within the
attached document, you will find a link which will allow you to view the Consultation Report and Appendices
submitted by the Applicant.
 
Kind Regards
 
Ryan Sedgman
 
Swyddog NSIP / NSIP Officer
Cynllunio Seilwaith Cenedlaethol / National Infrastructure Planning
Llinell Gymorth / Helpline: 0303 444 5000
E-Bost / Email: Ryan.Sedgman@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Wê / Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Twitter: @PINSgov
Nid yw’r cyfartherbiad hwn yn gyfystyr â chyngor cyfreithiol / This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Edrychwch ar ein Hysbysiad Preifatrwydd cyn anfon gwybodaeth at yr Arolygiaeth Gynllunio / Please view our
Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.




